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Friday 15th November 2019 
Children in Need Day 
 

Year 4 Parent Session 
 
The Year 4 children and staff were very 
pleased that so many parents came to get 
involved with the parent afternoon on 
Tuesday. Thank you to each and every one 
of you!  
 
Parents got to see the children using our 
Lexia reading programme before making 
their own Egyptian Death Mask.  
 
Later in the afternoon, the parents and 
children participated in the Reading 
Detective challenge. Everyone was keen to 
follow the clues to find out what had 
happened to the missing scarab beetle.  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
 
19th November – School 
Photographs 
20th November – Nasal Flu 
Spray 
22nd November – KS1 RWI 
Meeting 9.10-9.40 
3rd December – Year 1 
Christmas Workshop for 
parents 
13th December - Christmas 
Jumper Day/EYFS Christmas 
Show/Christmas Dinner 
17th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
18th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
19th December - Christmas 
parties 
20th December - Christmas 
Sing-Along 
20th December - last day of 
autumn 2 term 
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Attendance 
 

Our school target is: 96% 
This week’s whole school attendance is:- 

93.7% 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
RV 91.9%   2V 96.4%   3P 99.3%  

 
The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 

RP, 2P, 6P 
Well done everybody!! 

 
	 = At or above our school target 

Reminders and notices 
 
Tuesday 19th November – 
Photograph day. A letter has 
been sent out with more 
details of this.  
 
Wednesday 20th  November – 
Nasal Flu Spray for those 
children who returned 
consent forms. 
 
 
Tuesday 3rd December – Year 
1 will be holding a Christmas 
workshop for parents. Look 
out for further information. 
  

School Spider 
 
School Spider has now gone live. 
You will need to download the app  
in order to receive notifications 
from school, if you have not done 
so already. 
 
If you are having any difficulties 
with this please visit the office. 
 
 Stagecoach Bus Changes 
From January, all children 
traveling on Stagecoach Buses 
will need an igo card.  
 
For more information please visit 
tgfm.com/igo 
 


